
 

Meeting MINUTES – Tuesday March 1st, 2022  
 

In attendance  

Coach O| Joran Jones | Josh Jones | Chad Bell | Justin Kukura | Christina Zettlemoyer | Keith Zettlemoyer |  

Amy Lintz| Joran Jones | Rich Latour | Melannie Latour | Dale Gingrich | Heather Latour | Mike Koval |  

Melanie Karczewski |   
 

Treasurer’s report 

  

• Current Balance is $11,396 

• Still have a balance for the gloves out there.    

• Made $332 on sub sale 

• Received $1,000 from Mike Koval’s  - company 

• Received $50 donation from Zettlemoyer Family 

• Received 10 cased of water from Redners 

  

  

COACH REPORT 

• Glove manufacturer has informed us we will not get them until July.   We ordered in September 

with the understanding that we would have them end of January 

o We buy a dozen every year 

o There is no opportunity to cancel the placed order 

o We can refund those that want to cancel their order. We will resell those gloves next yr. 

• The team is looking good.  Had stick skills today and again on Thursday.    We have been 

having good turnouts 

• Season starts on Monday the 7th.  

• Buck Swank field on Monday for the mile – upperclassman will help transport players back over 

to the turf field. 

• New lacrosse store called Lacrosse Plus in Harrisburg.  We will get 5% of orders over $40 for the 

club On March 3rd.  

  

OLD BUSINESS 

• Mr. Sticky fundraiser closed March 6 and pickup date is March 15 (Warwick scrimmage).  

• Team pics order form will be handed out on Friday with uniforms.  

• Pictures March 14th, Rain date March 16 

• If you are ordering pictures you must bring the order foram that day. No option for 

ordering online.  

• Downingtown scrimmage on the 19th.  Times are 9am, 11am, and pm.   This is for Varsity only.   

• Club will provide Chick Fil A after the last game for the team.  So bring snacks and drinks 

only. 

• No team transportation. Players and families need to provide their own transportation.  

  

YOUTH NIGHT 

• Free hot dog and drink for youth players wearing their pinnie. 

• Will recognize the 8th graders at halftime, Need a list of 8th graders from the youth coaches. 

VENMO 



• Chad Bell is going to set up a Venmo account for the team, working with Mike Ward for bank 

information 

• Starting with using a QR code for those that need a cashless option. Can discuss later adding 

card swipe or chip options later if there is a need. Those additional options include additional fees.   

  

END OF SEASON BANQUET 

• Sunday June 5th at 1:00 – Date is available , Calling to get it booked and deposit paid.  

• $175 for 3 hours + 1 hour for setup 

• $25 for each additional hour 

• Senior gift suggestion – backpacks.  Voted to approval for upto $650 for gift total.  

  

NEW BUSINESS 

  

HOGAN TOURNAMENT 

• July 9th and 10th 

• Josh will contact vendors for donations 

• Looking for parents to assist.  Can be grandparents, neighbors, …….   Do not need entire 

weekend or entire day.  4 hours at a time is great.  

  

Sophomore pasta night will be lead by Heather Latour.  it will be held in school cafeteria 

  

2023 we will need buses for State College and Chambersburg 

  

No word yet on the dome teardown day. Joran will Contact Sue if help is needed.   

  

  

NEXT MEETING IS APRIL 5 BETWEEN VARSITY AND JV game.  We will meet In the stands. 

 

 

 

 

  


